
BUSINESS 
LISTENING 
SESSIONS  
SUSTAINABLE PACKAGING  

The City of Saint Paul is currently exploring ordinance        

changes that would limit the type of packaging allowed for   

“To Go” food.  Similar to a current “Green to-go” ordinance in            

Minneapolis, food and beverages prepared for immediate    

consumption and to-go would be required to be placed in      

environmentally acceptable packaging. 

LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD 

As part of the City of Saint Paul’s work on ordinance changes, 

we would like to ensure the voices of business owners and op-

erators are heard and incorporated into decision making. 

 

 

SESSION ONE: 
Wednesday January 4th, 2017 
10:00am-11:00am  
Dayton’s Bluff East Side Enter-
prise Center, Room HQ1 
804 MARGARET ST, ST PAUL, 
MN 55106  

SESSION TWO: 
Thursday January 5th, 2017  
2:00pm-3:00pm  
Rondo Community Center, 
Multipurpose Room  
461 DALE ST N, ST PAUL, MN 
55104 

During each session, the City 

will present work that has    

occurred thus far and then 

open the floor for attendee 

questions, concerns, and    

comments. 

 

SPANISH AND HMONG 
TRANSLATORS WILL BE 
AVAILABLE FOR BOTH    
SESSIONS.  


